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1932 Plymouth Model PB Convertible Coupe

We found this Plymouth in Central Massachusetts through a friend I worked with at the
time. The car had been in storage and was not seen in 20 years. We had a trusted friend
in the auto restoration business look at the car and give his opinion. He felt the car was
fairly priced and being a convertible it would hold it’s value.

We purchased the car on January 8, 1989 and brought it to my friend’s shop to try to get
it running good and do some further evaluation. The engine had one stuck valve and
needed the points cleaned and reset. After some fresh gas and a tow down his driveway it
fired up, but ran a little shaky.

‘We brought the car home and I rebuilt the carburetor and fuel pump, cleaned out the fuel
tank and fuel line and replaced the flex line to the fuel pump.

Next after getting the car to go was to get it to stop. The master cylinder had been
replaced at some time so it was checked out and cleaned. The wheel cylinders were in
good enough shape to be honed out and rebuilt.

For the next 5 years we drove and enjoyed the car as it was. Our children and several
friends enjoyed going for ice cream runs riding in the rumble seat and finding out first
hand why it was called a rumble seat.

Around 1995 the car was parked in the garage to be worked on and driven sporadically as
life and health issues got in the way, the car is now in the rotation of 4 other vehicles we
have in some stage of restoration.

The one goal left to complete with this car is to take it to the Plymouth Club National
Meet in Detroit Michigan in 2018. God only knows if this will happen but we are going
to do our best to be there.

Bruce and Judi Nichols




